


same-sex attractions; the individual's right to be informed 
about alternatives to living a homosexual life; and the indi­
vidual's right to decide whether to seek counseling or ther­
apy, what kind of counseling to seek, and to determine the 
desired direction of their own therapy program. 

It also states that those who choose to pursue alternatives 
to homosexuality, "deserve tolerance and acceptance . Their 
choices should not subject them to discrimination, ridicule, 
marginalization, or make them the target of hate speech or 
accusations of homophobia. Demands for tolerance by one 
group can never justify intolerance or ridicule of another." 

The 11 groups forming the coalition are: 

• Courage, a worldwide Catholic ministry based in New
York City;

• Evergreen International, a Utah-based educational and
resource organization serving members of the Church
of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints; 

• Exodus International, a Florida-based umbrella coalition
of 175 Protestant Christian ministries in 17 countries;

• The German Institute for Youth and Society, a think tank
and research organization that focuses on social devel­
opments affecting the family; 

• The International Healing Foundation, an educational
and therapeutic organization based in Maryland;

• JONAH, or Jews Offering New Alternatives to
Homosexuality, an international educational and
informational organization based in New Jersey;

• NARTH;
• OneByOne, a Presbyterian ministry based in New York;
• PFOX, or Parents and Friends of Ex-Gays and Gays, a

support and informational organization based in
Virginia; 

• People Can Change, a support, informational and train­
ing organization based in Virginia; and

• Powerful Change Ministry Group, a fellowship of
Christian African-American-led ministries, based in
Atlanta. ■ 

Attention, Canadian Members of NARTH 

Work is underway to explore the need, value, role, and future directions of 
a "community of interest" for Canadians involved with NARTH. 

Currently, this work involves NARTH Members, but is being expanded 
to include Canadians in the Associate Member and Friends of NARTH category. 

If you would like more information on this initiative, 
please send an e-mail to narthnorth@cogeco.cz... 
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